Clam Committee Meeting 11/8/23

Clammers are PISSED

We will be asking for money from the towns

The easiest way to ask the towns for money is to figure out an amount and sit down with the selectmen and ask for what we need. It is in our best interest to keep the ordinance going.

Alvin is stepping down as chair George will step up as chair to finish the year.

Other business: Merchants point, Andrew states hes asked everyone if they have land owner permission, nobody seems to have any.

Raelene has a letter from Chuck Lucas, (not read)

Next meeting will be the 13th of December in Stonington at 6 PM

Meeting adjourned at 7 PM